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In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you are enjoying the seasonal 
weather.  Please can you ensure that the children 
are sent to school with plenty of fluids and that 
suncream is applied before they come to school. 
 
I would like to put on record how proud I am of our 
Year 6 children, who went on their residential trip 
last week.  Their behaviour was excellent and many 
of them faced their fears and undertook lots of 
adventurous activities.  A massive thank you to Miss 
Newcombe and all the other staff who helped out 
during the week. 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have employed 
two new teachers for September 2022.  Miss Sobey 
and Mrs Fryers will be a wonderful addition to the 
school.  Details of class arrangements for the next 
academic year will be sent out with the reports on 
Friday 15th July. 
 
A reminder that it is the parent’s and 
carer’s responsibility to ring the school to let us 
know if your child is going to be absent.  This needs 
to be done before 9.30am and for every day of the 
absence.   
 
If you plan for another person to pick your child 
up  from school, or after-school club, then you must 
alert the office during school hours.  We will not 
hand over children at the end of the day unless we 
have had verbal confirmation to any changes in 
arrangements.   
 
Outlined in this newsletter are the other key dates 
for the rest of the term.  It will be great to see the 
return of the Y6 production and Sports Day.   
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I look forward to seeing you at these events. 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend. 
 
Mr Meech 
Executive Headteacher 

School Uniform for September 
We will shortly have lots of stock of school 
uniform.  Please could you order this on the 
Scopay system.  We will be selling Jumpers, PE 
Hoodies, PE T-Shirts, Ties, School Backpacks and 
Barn A Bs Sweatshirts for our pre-school children. 
 
Jumpers are £14.50 or £15.50 depended on size, 
PE T-Shirts are £7, PE Hoodies and Backpacks are 
£15, Barn A Bs sweatshirts are £10 and Ties are £4. 
 
We do have a number of 2nd hand uniform items 
in our Thrift Shop,  please speak to Mrs Silverlock 
in the school office about any uniform queries. 

Some dates for your diary: 
 
 Friday 1st July—Devon County Show 
 Thursday 14th July—Y5 Trip to Lundy 
 Friday 15th July—Reports out to parents  
 Thursday 21st July—1.30pm—Y6 production  

to school. 
 Thursday 21st July at 6.15pm—Y6 Produc-

tion to parents and carers. 
 Monday 25th July - 10am—Sports Day at 

Pilton Community College. 
 Tuesday 26th July -  10am—Leaver’s Mass at 

St Mary's Church (last day of the 
school year). 
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Olympic Legacy 2022 
Last Thursday, 20 children represented Our Lady's 
at the Olympic Legacy Relay event at Park School. 
Everyone showed fantastic commitment, team 
spirit and resilience.  
 
We were very pleased to be placed fifth out of 
thirteen schools from across Barnstaple and 
luckily, the rain held off until we'd finished 
running. Well done to everyone who took part. 
We are very proud of you.  
 
Mrs Chavasse  
 

Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

Please could you put sunscreen on your 
child first thing, we will top up with our 
own Nivea brand throughout the day.  

 
Please ring us if someone else is collecting your 
child. It will cause a delay in releasing your child if 
we haven’t been informed, as we need to check 
for security.   We finish at 3, please be on time. 
 
We are learning about the sea, holidays and days 
out. We love seeing pictures on tapestry and the 
children like looking at their tapestry journal with 
us. 

 
 
 
 
 
I am delighted to inform you about a new service 
we’re using to support your child’s addition and 
subtraction skills, called NumBots, from the 
company who provides Times Tables Rock Stars. 
 
Big Difference 
NumBots is an online game and playing little and 
often will significantly improve your child’s recall 
and understanding of number bonds and addition 
and subtraction facts. These are critical 
foundations in maths so we are excited by the 
impact NumBots will have. 
 
Logging In 
The children have been shown how to login and 
have a copy of their username label to take home. 
They might need some help navigating to the 
website and entering the details but once they’re 
in, they just need some quiet space to get on with 
the games. 
Important: please don’t allow siblings, friends or 
family to answer for them but do support your 
child if they’re stuck. 
 
Little and often 
In order to get the best out of NumBots children 
should regularly play for short bursts so we would 
ask you to give them 3 minutes, four five times a 
week. 
 
Game Types 
Story Mode – the emphasis is on learning the ideas 
and concepts behind addition and subtraction so it 
features more diagrams, shapes and question 
styles. 
Challenge Mode – the emphasis is more on speed 
of recall of key facts, like number bonds to 10, 
doubling small numbers or adding & taking away in 
your head. 
 
Please let your child’s teacher 
know if you have any questions or 
comments.  
 
Miss Wilby  
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